COVID PROTOCOLS FOR 2021-2022 SEASON (AS OF AUGUST 18 2021)

The studio will adhere to the following guidelines for the start of class. This may change at any time
based on local Board of Health Guidelines and CDC recommendations. We are looking forward to having
our students back at the studio and keeping them and our staff as safe as possible.

e Students, staff and those visiting the studio are required to wear masks indoors (regardless of
vaccination status).

¢  Waiting rooms remain closed to the public. Students who move from class to class or have a
small break between classes may use the waiting rooms.

e Students ages 4 and under may be accompanied by one adult inside the studio.
e Air purifiers remain running during class times.
e Doors will be open when possible for maximum air circulation.

¢ Nightly cleaning of all major surfaces will take place.

Restrictions that have been lifted since the 2021-2022 Season
e Students will change lines during class times.
e Students will travel across the floor.
e Props will be used in younger student classes (props will be properly cleaned between classes).

e Students taking class in studio A & B may now enter through the main door on Cherry Street.
(Students taking class in Studio C may still enter through side entrance).

e Teachers will keep reasonable distance between students but not always 6 feet.



